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Tsunami alerts on parts of Russia, Japan and neighbouring regions 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Regional Integration and International Trade of the Republic 

of Mauritius is monitoring the situation following the earthquake which hit the eastern coast of 

Russia in the Kamchatka Peninsula region today, 30 July 2025, and the subsequent tsunami 

alerts issued for parts of Russia, Japan, Alaska, Hawaii, China, Philippines, the US West Coast 

and the neighbouring regions. 

 

The Ministry recommends all Mauritian nationals finding themselves in distress following the 

earthquake to proceed to safer zones away from the shores and to follow the advice of local 

authorities. 

 

A Crisis Cell has been set up at the Ministry to provide assistance to any Mauritian national in 

distress. A hotline number +230 405 2576 is available to respond to any emergency. The Crisis 

Cell may also be contacted on the following e-mail addresses: 

mfa@govmu.org and/or mfaconsular@govmu.org 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Regional Integration and International Trade and its Missions 

abroad stand ready to provide consular assistance to our nationals who are in distress.  
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